
Robert Kolin

3545 Winding Trail Circle

Virginia Beach, VA 23456-2578

 

 

September 26, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I am in full support of the XM-Sirius Satellite Radio merger. I have

enjoyed XM radio for over 3 years and look forward to better pricing and

more choices if the merger is approved. Please approve the merger!

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Robert S. Kolin

7573019459

 


